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This has been a busy fall for the VUAC committee.  We have debated, discussed and come to consensus on several recommendations, which have been forwarded to the PSC committee.  Hundreds of hours of thought and work have gone into these recommendations.

The first recommendation pertains to the ARRL International EME contest.  These pertain to categories of entries and providing for both digital and cw modes.

The second recommendation pertains to the “rover” category in the ARRL VHF/UHF contests.  Several changes have been submitted to the PSC committee for their consideration.

The third recommendation pertains to a “minimum distance” rule.  Equipment would have to be capable of communicating over at least a 1 km. distance.

The fourth recommendation is to include club competition in the ARRL UHF contest.

The PSC committee lead by Director Bruce Frahm, KØBJ, will give a full report on the actions taken during their meetings earlier this week.

Respectfully submitted,

Lauren D. Libby, Chairman
VHF / UHF Advisory Committee

January 1, 2009
Atlantic – Joe Taylor, K1JT



(H) 609-683-0571

272 Hartley Avenue, Princeton, NJ 08540    
Email:  joe@princeton.edu

Central – Kermit Carlson, W9XA


(H) 630-879-0983

1150 McKee Street, Batavia, IL 60510-1669
(W) 630-840-2252







 
     
Email (H):  w9xa@yahoo.com









(W): kermit@fnal.gov
Dakota – Jon Platt, WØZQ



Email:  w0zq@aol.com

9512 Riverview Avenue South 

Bloomington, MN 55425-2451
           

Delta – Steve Clark, AG4V



(P) 901-301-0305

P.O. Box 11234 





Email:  SL_Clark@bellsouth.net


Memphis, TN 38111-0234






Great Lakes –Mark Dabish, K8MD


(517) 546-7679

2328 Fisher Court, Howell, MI 48855-9253
Email: k8md@sbcglobal.net

Hudson – Frederick Lass, K2TR


(H) 518-355-4813


483 Settles Hill Road          



Email:  k2tr@wrgb.com

Altamont, NY 12009-5711


Midwest – Mike King, KMØT

                (H) 712-722-3787 1176 
5th Avenue Circle NE                                    (W) 712-722-0228 
Sioux Center, IA 51250




Email:  scsueepe@mtcnet.net
  
New England – Ed Parish, K1EP


(P) 978-664-1771

9 Spoon Way, North Reading, MA 01864

Email:  k1ep@mgef.org


Northwestern – Jim Aguirre, W7DHC

(P) 360-398-9875

6820 Tranquil Lane, Lynden, WA 98264

Email:  w7dhc@earthlink.net   
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Pacific – Len Gwinn, WA6KLK



(H) 707-459-1871

2960 Blackhawk Road, Willits, CA 95490

Email:  compmtn@saber.net


Roanoke – Paul Judson, K4IRT


(P) 803-359-9696

816 Old Chapin Road, Lexington, SC 29072
Email:  k4irt@earthlink.net
Chairman

Rocky Mountain – Lauren Libby, WØLD

Email:  w0ld@pcisys.net
6166 Del Paz Drive  




(H):  719-593-9861  

Colorado Springs, CO 80918-3004               
(C) : 719-331-7051 

Southeastern – Jim Worsham, W4KXY

(H) 770-945-9910


1915 Oak Wind Lane




(W) 404-986-0760

Buford, GA 30519-6766




(P) 404-277-0451 









Email:  w4kxy@bellsouth.net

Southwestern – Wayne Overbeck, N6NB   
(P) 714-731-6178
14021 Howland, Tustin, CA 92780


Email:  woverbeck@fullerton.edu


West Gulf – Connie Marshall, K5CM


(H) 918-687-3358

2991 S. Woodland Road
                              
Email:  k5cm@suddenlink.net
Muskogee, OK 74403





RAC – Gabor Horvath, VE7DXG


Email:  ve7dxg@arrl.net 
21 Queens Road, Duncan, BC V9L 2W1 

Canada

Board Liaison – Howard Huntington, K9KM
(P) 847-438-3452
 
25350 N Marilyn Lane




Email:  k9km@arrl.org

Hawthorn Woods, IL 60047

Staff Liaison – Dave Patton, NN1N


(P) 860-594-0272 

225 Main Street, Newington, CT 06111 

Email:  nn1n@arrl.org

Administrative Liaison – Sharon Taratula
(P) 860-594-0269
               

225 Main Street, Newington, CT 06111
     
Email:  staratula@arrl.org
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